
 

 

 

 

Caroline Fischer  

525 North Marlborough Circle  

Shreveport, LA 71106  

July 12, 2012  

Mr. Jimmy Cox, Superintendent  

Waskom Independent School District  

P.O. Box 748  

Waskom, TX 75692  

Dear Mr. Cox:  

It is with genuine regret that I inform you of my resignation as an employee of Waskom 

Independent School District.  

Another teaching opportunity has presented itself and it will allow me to grow professionally as 

a teacher.  

I have thoroughly enjoyed my eight years as a teacher in Waskom ISD. I love the faculty, staff, 

and students in this district and I hope that if I ever move back to my hometown of Shreveport I 

can again be a part of this wonderful school family.  

Sincerely,  

 

Caroline Fischer 

 


